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SYNOPSIS: 

Include the requirement that all self-serve pumps have credit card readers in working 

order to qualify.  

 

DETAILS: 

Without working credit card readers at the pumps, customers would be required to 

leave their vehicle and go to a cashier to prepay. Without the ability for the customer 

to conduct the transaction at the pump, this bill’s unintended effect ends up being a 

promotional tool to force people into a convenience store to get them to buy things.   

 

Citizens who want self-serve to save time will not be happy.  

 

Citizens who have to deal with the added complexity of parking, leaving their vehicle 

to go to a cashier, possibly waiting in line, trying to guess how much fuel they need, 

paying, then finally going to the vehicle and self-serving will not be happy.  

 

I ask that you please add the requirement of working credit card readers at the self-

serve pumps.  

 

Thank you.  

 

 

 


